Seatac Shuttle, LLC
dba Whidbey-Seatac Shuttle
C-1077

Steve King							September 23, 2013
Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA 98504

via E-file online

Transmittal Letter

Re: Election of flexible fares

Dear Mr. King;

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a filing in accordance with WAC 480-30-420 and General Order R-572.  It establishes base fares, defines and elects flexible fares and maximum fares.  As the commission considers this transition a change in rates it is also compliant with WAC 480-30-311.  The base fares are equivalent to our currently effective rate table(s). We therefore do not foresee any significant increase in revenue from this election in the immediate future.  Please cancel our fuel surcharge as of the effective date of our flexible fare tariff filing.



Thank you,


John Solin		360-679-4003		john@setacshuttle.com
Mike Lauver		360-679-4003		mike@seatacshuttle.com
Owners
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